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From: Colin Bogart 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 12:38 PM

To: DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA

Subject: Safe Clean Water, July 15, 2025 Rio Hondo Steering Committee meeting, Agenda item

7-a

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.

Dear Steering Committee for the Rio Hondo Watershed Area,

As a Pasadena resident, I'm writing to express my strong support for selecting Active San Gabriel Valley 
as the Rio Hondo Watershed Coordinator. Active SGV is an excellent organization, advancing numerous 
projects in the San Gabriel Valley including the SGV Greenway Network, the Merced Avenue Green 
street in El Monte, and numerous other projects that support human and environmental health. I believe 
their ability to conduct outreach and education in numerous communities in the San Gabriel Valley is 
second to none and the role of watershed coordinator aligns perfectly with the work they already do. I 
encourage you to select Active SGV. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Colin Bogart


